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Inside Health Policy Interviews Attorney on Vaccine Mandates
and Tracking in the Healthcare Industry
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In an interview with Inside Health Policy, Alexa Hanlon discusses whether vaccine mandates will be

extended to health care professionals outside of nursing homes. The question stems from an

upcoming mandate that health care staff get COVID-19 vaccinations in order for nursing homes to

take part in Medicare or Medicaid. Alexa says she’d be surprised if CMS expanded the mandate to

hospitals before seeing the results of a new requirement for hospitals to report staff COVID-19

vaccination rates.

To read the article visit Inside Health Policy (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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